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On April 1, 2021, Alliance Pipeline L.P. 
(“Alliance”) filed with the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) an 
Abbreviated Application for a Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity regarding 
its proposed Three Rivers Interconnection 
Project (“Project”) in FERC Docket No.  
CP21-113-000 (“Application”). 

The Application seeks approval for Alliance to 
construct, install, own, operate, and maintain 
approximately 2.85 miles of 20-inch diameter 
natural gas pipeline, a new metering and 
regulating station, and other related auxiliary 
facilities and appurtenances to provide natural 
gas transportation service to Competitive 
Power Ventures’ (CPV) planned Three Rivers 
Energy Center in Grundy County, Illinois. The 
proposed Project originates at Alliance’s 
existing 36-inch pipeline in the Village of 
Channahon (east of the Aux Sable Liquids 
Product facility), travels beneath the Illinois 
River and terminates in an industrial area 
along E. Collins Road in Goose Lake Township 
(approximately one and a half miles south of the Illinois River).

The auxiliary facilities consist of launcher and receiver facilities at the beginning and 
terminus of Alliance’s proposed 20-inch pipeline. The new metering station, which is 
required to measure gas quality and volumetric flow to the customer, will be built at the 
terminus of the 20-inch pipeline. If approved, the 20-inch pipeline is anticipated to be in 
service in the third quarter of 2022 and be capable of delivering approximately 210 million 
standard cubic feet per day of natural gas.

Notice of the Application will be mailed to affected landowners, and municipal, state and 
federal governments and agencies involved in the Project. A copy of the Application and 
related resource reports are on file in the following public libraries:

•	 Morris Area Public Library, 604 Liberty Street, Morris

•	 The Three Rivers Public Library District, 25207 W. Channon Drive, Channahon

•	 Minooka Branch, 109 N. Wabena Avenue, Minooka

•	 Coal City Public Library District, 85 N Garfield Street, Coal City

For further information on becoming an intervener in the FERC process and/or to obtain 
FERC’s pamphlet titled “An Interstate Natural Gas Pipeline on My Land? What Do I Need 
to Know?” visit FERC’s website at ferc.gov or contact FERC’s Office of External Affairs at 
1-866-208-3372 or by email at customer@ferc.gov. To receive assistance with disputes 
involving the construction and operation of FERC jurisdictional projects, landowners 
should contact FERC’s Landowner Helpline toll-free at 1-877-337-2237 or by email at 
LandownerHelp@ferc.gov. 

For more information about the Project, please contact:

Jon Eisele, Community Relations Specialist 
Toll-free phone: 844-962-8242 
Email: threeriversinterconnection@enbridge.com 
Web: alliancepipeline.com/AboutUs/OurSystem/
ThreeRiversInterconnection
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